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No Excuse Words

Spelling:  Write your words in ABC order 2 times 
(refer to sample I gave you which should be in your 
binder)

Math:   Lesson 1.2 (Worksheet from textbook)

Math:  Lesson 1.1 (Worksheet from textbook)

Spelling: Get someone to quiz you on your spelling 
words.  TURN IN THE PAPER YOU USED FOR 
THE PRACTICE QUIZ.  The paper must be 
graded, signed by mom or dad, and any misspelled 
words must be practiced on the back.  Do it just like 
the sample paper I gave you - it should be in a sheet 
protector in your binder.

Math:  Lesson 1.3  (Worksheet from textbook)

Thanks for Donations

Dear Parents,

I have updated and activated our                                      
classroom website.. The URL is

http://rutheller.net.  Ideally, before we meet on 
Back to School Night, I would like you to go to 
the website and read about general policies 
including homework, communication, math 
facts, birthdays, Word Power, spelling, and 
more.  Please feel free to email me for clarification.

author	 alone		 fourth	 forty

earth		 easy		 think		 does

receive	 walked	 watch	 doesn't

happened	 heart		 second	 simple

heavy	 shown	 break		 brake	

Class Website

Please check out the “Spelling” 

page on our website. It will explain

the spelling homework and what I 

mean by the “No Excuse Words”

posted to the left. Thanks!

weekly spelling
No Other Homework!  Hooray!

Please Note:

This is the first “real week” of school. So, we 
are ramping up with homework slowly. By 
week 3 we should be on our normal routine.

The “Blue Folder” & Agenda
Please make sure to check your child’s Blue 
Folder and Lincoln Agenda every day.  
Please work on a daily routine as this will 
help make this a habit for each school day.

There is more information about this on the 
class website,

Math:   Lesson 1.4 (Worksheet from textbook)

Math Homework FYI
I always give class time for math homework. 
On Fridays they will always have enough 
time to finish!  (No Friday homework)

So many class supply

donations have already come in!

Wow! I am very grateful!  It’s not 

too late to send in more. LOL!

Please Send In
The MESH was sent home last Friday. Please make 
sure to return your child’s pink Emergency Info 
card with a current picture. Also, if you can send in 
$10 for the agenda cost, that would be so amazing!

http://rutheller.net

